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UNIVERSITY OF SHARJAH
OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

Dec. 4, 2018
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Re: Letter of Recommendation for Professor Bashar Malkawi

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my privilege to provide this letter of recommendation for Professor Bashar Malkawi, who has served as
both an associate and a full professor of law at the University of Sharjah (UOS), College of Law in Sharjah,
the United Arab Emirates. His primary teaching responsibilities have been in the field of business law. In
2013, he was appointed as UOS Associate Dean for Graduate Programs in the College of Law and from 2014-
2018, he held the position of UOS Dean of the College of Law.

Professor Malkawi has demonstrated excellence in all aspects of his academic career. His distinction in
teaching has been recognized on numerous occasions and is also supported by his student evaluations, which
have been consistently top ranking among his peers. Additionally, Professor Malkawi received the UOS
Annual Incentive Award for Distinguished Faculty Members in Scientific Research in 2013 and was the
recipient of the Rashid Bin Humaid Award for Culture and Science in 2014.

Professor Malkawi is further a noteworthy scholar. He is the author of many law review articles, which focus
on a wide variety of topics within the fields of international trade and business law. His research has appeared
in numerous outstanding law journals, including the Harvard Negotiation Law Review, Journal of World
Intellectual Property, Journal of World Investment & Trade, Journal of International Arbitration, and Legal
Issues of Economic Integration. Additionally, he has authored several books and book chapters and presented
his research throughout the Middle East and in other countries at various conferences.

Professor Malkawi has contributed significantly to the University of Sharjah through his service on various
committees and boards and in working groups. Together with his colleagues in the College of Law, he has
vastly contributed to enhancing the curriculum, establishing a new LLM in Air & Space, engaging with the
local legal community via internships and moot courts, and organizing seminars, workshops, and seminars, on
a regular basis, to name just some of his outstanding contributions.

Finally, on a personal note, I have interacted with Professor Malkawi during his entire eight years at the
University of Sharjah. He is hard working and dedicated to the legal profession and is a very likeable and
ambitious person. His intellect, initiative, and energy are impressive attributes that bode well for his
professional aspirations. I have no doubt that he will be a serious and enthusiastic colleague, and I firmly
believe that he is bound to achieve remarkable success. I am fully confident that you will be proud to call him
your colleague.

Please do not hesitate to conf ave any questions.

With very best wishes,

Professor Hamid M. K. Al-Naimiy,
Chancellor of University of Sharjah




